UCAB January 30, 2022 Minutes:
Board Member Attendance: Paul Klee, Wayne Jacas, , Matilde Adu, Steve Augustino, Susan Baldeh, Christel Bivins, Amanda Hunt Franklin,  Christopher O’Brien, Arlene Proebsting, Andrew Saundry, Kraig Walsleben, Jay Guan, Paul Li, Steve Robinson, Steve Wambo Kamga, . Absent: Arlene Proebsting, Robert Bartlett, Hassan Dixon, Mary Hoel, Tangela Nichols

I. Approval of November 21 meeting summary : approved without changes.
II. 	Update from the County Council: Staff Members from Balcombe, Katz, Glass, Luedtke, Sayles: All offered to help with constituent needs. Working on Thrive, noise/Airpark, crisis intervention, capital budget meetings., workforce development.
III. 	Update from MCPD (Commanders Liz Hattenburg, Ed Pallas and Eric Stancliff): spoke of issues at Quince Orchard; crime up in Germantown, attempted carjacking. Lt Cody Fields taking over for Lt Cohen. Assault/hate crime at Giant. Question came in about a shooting in Germantown. Still gathering information on this
IV. MARC Train: (Sibtay Haider and Dean Del Peschio) Germantown Station improvements. Planning study to see what those will be based on priorities of the county. Design hopefully to start soon. Next is Brunswick line 1) expanded service 2) extending into Western Maryland (4 alternatives). Virtual public meeting on this to come; People taking trains from point A to Point B both being in Montgomery County and not just using the train to leave the county. Any consideration extend Boyds? Any New stations in White Flint? No new stations planned. Weekend 2 ways with the idea for going into DC for events, etc. 
V. 	Chairpersons Report: visited bus depot in Brookville. 20th is President’s Day so that meeting with be on the 27th 
VI.	Committee and Liaisons Update: 
VII.    	Upcounty Regional Services Director Update: Tour of Brookville Depot. Quince Orchard Library in depth update. Priority areas for Ring cameras. Cider Mill Apartments crime in Montgomery Village. New cameras there from HOC.
VIII.	 Community Concerns (maximum of 3 minutes, please) Christel Bivens brought up the letter she is working on for the Brink Rd area.



